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Dear Woodward Learning Community:  

 

Book Swap June 19th-21st, 2023 

 
Students are invited to bring in their gently used books from June 19th-21st.  Drop 

them off in the library with Ms. Sato.  For each book they bring in, they will receive a 

ticket.  On June 21st at noon, the books will be on display for students to choose - each 

ticket will represent one book they can choose at the swap.  This event highlights not 

only the importance of sustainability in "reusing" books but will hopefully jumpstart 

your child's reading over the summer by allowing them to choose a "new" book to 

begin their summer reading program.  

 
 

June 16th is “SPORT’S DAY” it is a traditional event to further celebrate the staff, students, and parents of 

the Woodward learning community. All family members are very welcome to attend this event and a 

reminder that is a compressed day and students will be dismissed at 1:15 p.m. 

 

Year End Final Assembly 
 

Of course, the end of the school year brings the opportunity to celebrate all students and staff at our final 

year end assembly on Thursday, June 29th at 1:30 p.m.  All family members are invited to attend this 

last event of the school year.  



 

 

 

Grade 7 Farewell Assembly 

 
To celebrate and honour our Grade 7 students, all families are invited to attend our special ceremony in the 

gym on Tuesday, June 27th, at 1:30 p.m. After the formal assembly there will an opportunity for 

family members and the Grade 7’s to enjoy cake and refreshments and take those special year end photos. 

An agenda for the assembly will be sent home once finalized.  

Hello from your Edge Imaging Photographer 
  

Recently we were in the school to take group photographs. Each student will be receiving a 
free class group photo as a keepsake for this school year. We have had requests from 
families that they would like the option to order other group photos that were also taken. 
Those photo(s) available for purchase are included here Thank you for your continued 
partnership with Edge Imaging. 
   
To purchase your group photo please click on this link:   
Grad Group:  
 http://www.edgephotos.ca/edge-imaging-event-
site?load/event_login/item/910143/category/0/access/DWEM23223RL 
   
Panorama Photo:  
 http://www.edgephotos.ca/edge-imaging-event-
site?load/event_login/item/910142/category/0/access/DWEM23123RL 

 

Notice of Late Return 

Just as we are planning for the year end events of this school year, we are planning for next 

school year. If you are going to be late in returning to the school in September, please fill in 

and submit the attached form to the school. 

First day of the new school year is September 5th, students will attend for one-hour from8:45am-9:45am. 

Tuesday, September 6th is regular day, 8:45-2:45. 
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